I i Health and Hospitals Governing Commission / Cook Counly
' 1900 West Polk Street Chicago, lllinois 60612

date February 4, 1976
memo to James G. Haughton, M.D. /)
,,/
from Leonidas H. Berry, Ma/a'gjjlﬁ’/
re Recruitment -- Internist. Further discussions with

Dr. Donald Wilson

I had dinner with Dr. Wilson during which time there

was considerable discussion with reference to the

desire and the needs for continuous improving and
upgrading of the attending staff at CCH. We noted
previous discussions along these lines. Dr. Wilson

gave me the names of two outstanding internists, both
are located out of town. He stated that they might
possibly be interested. Although they both have im-
portant positions at the present time, one has expressed
at least a mild interest in making a change. Dr. Wilson
stated that he will continue to keep an eye out for
well-trained internists who might fit into the picture.
He further stated, however, that because of the turn of
recent events and the widespread publicity given to the
same, he felt that it was no longer appropriate that

he should be further considered at this time.

I will make an initial contact with the men mentioned
by Dr. Wilson after I have had a chance to discuss them
with you.
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